
Trinity C of E/Methodist Primary School 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

06.02.23 Parentsô Evening 4pm ï7pm 

 

07.02.23 Y6 Meet a Musician       

Workshop  ð Halle 

RB Visit to Storybarn 

2W Imagine That 

WORLD INTERNET SAFETY DAY  

 

08.02.23  

RH Visit to Storybarn  

Golden Tickets Tea Party and Silent 

Disco  

Parentsô Evening 4pm ï 7pm  

 

09.02.23 2B Imagine That 

 

09. and 10.02.23 Year 2 Seaside Trips 

and  

KS2 Ready, Steady Cook  

 

 

10.02.23 Spelling Bee Finals 

 

School closes for half term at usual 

school times 

 

Monday 20.02.23 INSET DAY school 

closed to children  

 

Tuesday 21.02.23 Return to school  

 

Unity Place/Brookwood Way, Buckshaw Village, Chorley 

E-mail: bursar@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Phone: 01772 624416 

     

www.trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs JR Wright 

 

 
 
 

Headteacherôs Message 

With thanks for all you do as 
part of our school, 

Jill R Wright  
Headteacher  

Buckshaw Village Church are now running a Community Warm 

Space on a Wednesday afternoon in Lancaster Way Community 

Centre. It is completely free (drinks, biscuits/cakes, soup all free) 

and is a welcoming, warm space for all ages where people can 

come for conversation and company as well as warmth if needed.  

 

Could Parents please be mindful when parking at drop off and 

collection times? We have received complaints from local    

residents who have been unable to access their driveways due 

to cars blocking the spaces.  

 

Please see the attached flyer for a winter play day at Inspire Youth 

Zone on Friday 17th February.  

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 3rd February2023 

With thanks for all you do as part 

of our school, 

Jill R Wright  

 

Thank you so much for your support and understanding         

regarding our school closure this week, it is greatly appreciated.  

 

Parentsô Evenings are being held on Monday 6th and     

Wednesday 8th February, in person, at both sites and we would love 

to update you on your childôs learning and progress. Appointments 

will be available to book until Sunday 5th February at 4:00pm. 

   

As we did before Lockdown, we will be hosting a Book Fair at the 

same time as Parentsô Evening. There will be a lovely range of books 

to buy on the evenings. Please bring cash as we cannot guarantee 

the QR code will work! 

   

Staffing news ð Mrs Charlotte Farnworth will be leaving us on 

10th February to pursue new opportunities. I know those of you 

who have known her as a Year 4 and Year 1 Class teacher will 

join me in wishing her every happiness in the future. Miss Alex 

Crompton will continue as Class 1Fôs teacher and will be     

meeting with 1F Parents on Parentsô Evening. 






